
VOYAGE CHURCH COVID-19 SAFETY PLAN 
 
Although restrictions on churches have been relaxed, they aren’t completely removed, 
so there are a few things we all need to commit to when we fellowship together.  
 
To maintain a safe place of worship, as per NSW guidelines, we ask that if any of 
the following apply to you, please remain at home.  
 

● If you feel unwell or are experiencing symptoms associated with COVID-19 
(eg: fever, cough, sore throat, shortness of breath, sneezing/runny nose or 
loss of sense of smell) 

● If you have COVID-19 or are awaiting the results of a COVID-19 test 
● If you have been in close contact with any known or suspected cases of 

COVID-19 in the past 14 days 
● If you have travelled from an identified hotspot within Australia or any 

overseas location in the past 14 days 
 
We do invite you though, to join our services on our on-line platform. 
 
All participants are required to provide their contact details prior to entering the 
TCC hall 
 

● You can do this by using the digital QR code provided by the TCC or by 
manual register in the foyer 

Manual records are kept for 28 days in a secure location. Voyage church has registered 
with NSW health to assist with contact tracing.  
 

General Safe Health Guidelines and Capacity limitations 
 
● Hands must be sanitised upon entry using dispensers provided. 
● Please avoid unnecessarily touching surfaces such as counters, doors, 

tables, church equipment. 
● Current restrictions require people who are not from same household to 

physical distance at 1.5m apart, so before, during and after the service 
please avoid hand shaking, hugging, kissing or any other physical greeting 

● Positioning of chairs will allow for an appropriate gap between people of 
different households 

● Participants will be counted upon entry and the number of people inside the 
premises will be capped inside the hall once capacity has been met.  

● Individual sealed communion cups with wafer will be provided upon entry 
with signing in. 

● Please BYO Bible, pens and notecards.  
● No mingling after the services but we greatly encourage you to meet with 

people in your home or at park/cafe for continued connection.  
● Current regulations allow up to 50 people indoors to sing, with high 

recommendation to wear a mask. This is a personal option. 
 
We understand that things look quite different but to ensure our time together is as safe 
as possible if we all follow the guidelines and consider one another.  We encourage you 
to arrive 15 minutes earlier to allow time for check in. 
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